Burke, Ruth A

From: Jason Langley <jason.s.langley@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 12:11 PM

To: Crawford, Jeff S

Subject: MEDEP proposal to leave the Ozone Transport Region

Dear Mr. Crawford,

My comment on this proposal is that I am vehemently opposed to it. | have asthma, and so do millions of
Americans. As it is the EPA does not regulate or clean up our air to the standard that the CAA requires,
otherwise cases of childhood asthma would be decreasing, not increasing.

This proposal is at the request of a Governor, who time and again has blocked/weakened or refused to enforce
environmental regulations in order to help his wealthy industry friends and lobbyists. After 8 years of his
bullshit I have had enough.

For what it's worth this little guy is saying no to yet another stupid idea in a blizzard of stupid ideas since you
know who got elected, where everyday people literally will become sick just so a couple of assholes can get
richer.

Sincerely,

Jason Langley
Orono, Maine



